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Save time and money this year by swapping a costume instead of buying new

Friday, Sept. 29 from 3-5 pm.Friday, Sept. 29 from 3-5 pm.
Drop off your used but in GREAT condition costumes for

children or adults at the library and get a token for the swap

Saturday, Sept. 30 from 10 am-12 pmSaturday, Sept. 30 from 10 am-12 pm
Come to the library with your token to shop for your swap

For questions or to volunteer to help, email info@adamstown.lib.pa.us



The costume must be a COMPLETE outfit - 
no partial costumes or parts

The costume should be in "good" to "excellent" 
condition. This means no rips, tears, or stains 
unless they belong on the costume. 

The Adamstown Area Library does not guarantee that
you will find a costume in your size or fit. 

The swap is a first come first serve basis, however 
you must be respectful of other swappers and only 
swap for what you need. 

Costumes may be tried on at the event; we suggest 
you wear something you can slip a costume over to 
avoid the hassle of dressing and undressing. 

Any un-swapped will not be returned. They will 
be donated to Welcome Home Thrift, which supports
HOME International as well as addressing homelessness
and financial hardship in our community.

No dealers, resale, organizations, or charities 
during the swap. 
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